
 

 

21 April 2010 

 

UCT hopes to open eyes with Blind Soccer tournament 
1 May 2010, 11h00, Kopano Soccer Ground, Cecil Road, UCT Middle Campus 

 

The University of Cape Town’s Disability Service, Student Representative Council and Sports 

Department are partnering with the League of the Friends of the Blind to host a Blind Soccer 

tournament on Saturday, 1 May 2010, to help create awareness around disability issues in general 

and sports involving participants with disabilities in particular.  

Members of the blind and partially sighted community have been invited to participate along with UCT 

staff and students. Members of the university community have formed teams that will compete in the 

tournament. Members of the public are also welcome to form teams to compete. 

Registration will start at 11h00, with the tournament beginning at 12h00 and scheduled to end at 

14h00. 

Anyone interested in participating must please contact Nafisa Mayat, UCT’s Disability Advocacy 

Coordinator on 021 650 5088 or email nafisa.mayat@uct.ac.za. 
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